
South Hill Road, Liverpool L8 9RY 
0151 727 3963 Fax: 0151 726 9950 

Email: finbars-rec@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk 
finbars-ao@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk 

www.st-finbars.co.uk 
 
 

 
Headteacher: Mrs J P Conley 

 

 

Our ref: JPC/MK 
Your ref:  
 
27 September 2019 

 
Reception Parents 
 

Dear Parents and Carers  

The children in Reception are bringing their Home-
School reading books home this week. These reading 
books support the teaching and learning of early reading 
that takes place in school.  

As well as the reading book, the children will also have a 
Reading Record. Each time you read the book at home, please write a comment in the 
‘Comments’ box and sign it to say that you have read with your child at home.  

The reading books will be changed every Friday but they need to be in school every day.   

The children all need to have a school book bag and they will need to 
bring the bag into school every day. 

The school book bags are available to buy at the school office for £3 
each. 

Please encourage your child to look after their reading books and 
reading record.   

Thank you in advance for supporting your child with their early reading at home.  

If you would like any more information or have any queries – please speak to Mrs Wright 
who will be happy to help. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
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